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Posting 3
Posting
[bookmark: _Hlk17896249]This project was posted for comment from April 6 through May 8, 2023. 
WECC distributed notice for the posting on March 30, 2023. The WECC-0147 BAL-004-WECC-4, Automatic Time Error Correction (ATEC) Drafting Team (DT) asked stakeholders to provide feedback on the proposed document(s) through a standardized WECC-provided web portal. 
One comment was received. The comment was in support of the project and did not request any changes. 
Location of Comments
Comments can be viewed in their original format on the WECC-0147 project page under the “Submit and Review Comments” accordion.
Changes in Response to Comment
No changes were made in response to the single comment received.
However, after further review, the drafting team inserted “of data” into Requirement R1 and the associated Measure. Thus: (Emphasis added.)
R1.	Each Balancing Authority shall use the Interchange Software as the sole source of data to calculate its ATEC.
M1.	Each Balancing Authority will have evidence that it used the Interchange Software as the sole source of data to calculate its ATEC, as required in Requirement R1. 
Evidence may include, but is not limited to production of a corporate attestation or operating procedure indicating use of the Interchange Software as the sole source for calculating ATEC. 
Minor non-substantive changes were also made. 
Minority View
There was no minority view. 
Proposed Effective Date
The proposed effective date is the first day of the second quarter following regulatory approval. 
Justification
As proposed, many of the required tasks are already being performed in the same or similar manner as those currently approved. The new or modified tasks impose a minimal burden achievable in the time window between regulatory approval and the proposed Effective Date. 
Action Plan 
On June 15, 2023, the WECC-0147, BAL-004-WECC-4, Automatic Time Error Correction (ATEC) Drafting Team (DT) agreed to post Posting 4 for a 30-day comment period. Once the comment period opens, comments can be submitted by selecting the Submit and Review Comments accordion on the WECC-0147 homepage. Then, click Submit Responses to Posting 4. 
The posting period will open June 21, 2023, and close July 21, 2023. 
The DT will meet on July 27, 2023, to address comments received. 
Contacts and Appeals
If you feel your comment has been omitted or overlooked, please contact W. Shannon Black, WECC Consultant, at (503) 307-5782. In addition, there is a WECC Reliability Standards appeals process.

	Commenter
	Organization

	Adrian Andreoiu
	BC Hydro


Index to Questions, Comments, and Responses
Question
1. The drafting team invited comments on all aspects of the document. 
	Summary Consideration:
	See summary in the preamble.

	Commenter/Comment
	Response

	[bookmark: _Hlk111814452][bookmark: _Hlk85536468]BC Hydro
	BC Hydro does not have comments on Sections A-C of draft BAL-004-WECC-4 Posting 3.

	The drafting team continues to thank BC Hydro for its time and dedication to the Standards development process. 
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